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As a landlord and business owner | am very much against HB 2004-A. This bill would put undo
hardship on rental property owners and would do nothing to alleviate our present housing shortage.
In fact, this legislation will hinder future building of affordable housing by adding additional cost to
rental property owners.

Do not support HB 2004-A
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